
COMETS SHINING BRIGHT 
This year, we want to highlight our students who are staying 
active outside of school in sports or other physical activities. 
Families who want to share their students’ involvement or 
accomplishments can send in the following information 

about their student and attach a photo to be displayed on our 
PE bulletin board throughout the school year. Please e-mail 

Greg Kirchen and Craig Damrow to share! 
gkirchen@cassd63.org  cdamrow@cassd63.org 

Student name:            
Grade level:      Activity:         
Additional information (years participated, recent game stats, 
reason why the student loves the sport/activity, etc.):  
              
              
              
              
              
Thanks for helping to promote physical activity at home and 

for supporting the PE program here at Concord! 
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